April 2025



National Fruit & Veg Month!



Coombs Catering: A Fantastic First Term!

We're excited to celebrate the amazing achievements of Coombs Catering in their first term with us!

From introducing a variety of exciting new flavours and dishes to delighting our taste buds, they've truly brought something special to the table.

The themed days have been a hit, adding an extra touch of fun to the dining experience, and the incredible prizes have made each meal even more exciting. A huge thank you to Coombs Catering for making our school meals both delicious and memorable this term!

Events on the way;

- ⇒ Around the World Special
- ⇒ National Fruit & Veg Month
- ⇒ Teddy Bear's Picnic
- ⇒ Healthy Hero's Lunch

Please speak to the school office about how to book a school meal for your child.

Did you know that in 2021, 29% of children ate less than 1 portion of fruit and veg a day?

The month of June aims to promote the consumption of fresh fruits and vegetables and raise awareness about their health

benefits.

They are an excellent source of vitamins, minerals and dietary fibre, contributing to a balanced diet and overall health.

Our Easter Treats were Cracking!



As you may be aware, the Government offer the

Universal Free School Meals Scheme

which means all

children in F2, Year 1 and Year 2

automatically quality for FREE nutritious school meals to maximise their learning at this critically important time in their school life